
10th October 2022 

Dear Families,  

I hope you have enjoyed the weekend.  We had another busy week jam-packed with lots of exiting learning including 

our walk to the park.  For more information, please visit the school website for all the latest Opal News. Visit 

http://www.st-day.cornwall.sch.uk, click the 'Learning' tab then down to 'Opal Class - Year R (EYFS)'. This will be 

updated each Monday so you are prepared for the week ahead. This page delivers all the information you need 

regarding Opal’s learning journey. Please meet the team, explore our 

learning, read how you can help your child at home and catch up with the 

Opal News.  

https://st-day-carharrack.eschools.co.uk/website/opal_class_-

_reception_eyfs/616034 

Harvest Festival Thursday 13th October    

Together with Amber and Jade classes, we are inviting families into school 

on Thursday 13th October 2.45pm.  If the weather is fine we plan to meet 

on the infant playground to enjoy our spectacular soup (cooked by Jade 

and Opal class) and bread rolls (cooked by Amber class).  We are learning 

a song for our BIG Harvest Soup spectacular this week so we would love 

to see you there.   

Church Visit   

A real success!  I hope the children shared their ‘walk’ news with you at 

home.  It was a real success and the children were brilliantly behaved, 

following ALL the golden rules.  We can build on this now and discuss 

features of the local environment.  Our next plan is to walk around the 

village of St Day, noting  key features of the village.  After that, we plan 

to walk to Carharrack Park.  Children are beginning to learn more about 

their immediate surroundings and talk about where they live and come 

from.   

 

 

HOMEWORK 

The children are proud of their homework.  Please take the time to support your children with this at home.  The 

children are excited and can’t wait to share this learning with you, however, please do this in your own time.  I suggest 

you complete this when you are rested and raring to go.  The last thing you want to do is feel under pressure.  Take 

your time and spend time practising the sounds, tracing the letter and saying the ditty.  Children can then begin to 

form the letter sound using the ditty to help them.  I look forward to seeing them in school.  I will send more letter 

sound sheets out at the end of the week.  

As always, please get in touch if you need anything.  

Thanks  Miss Viv Horne  Opal Class 

VEGETABLES, VEGETABLES! 

Please would it be possible for every child  

to bring in a vegetable to contribute to 

our spectacular soup making session this 

week.   

Needed for Tuesday and Wednesday 

please. 

For example, carrots, sweet potato, 

celery, squash, onion, potato etc 

Thank you! 
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